
Municipality of West Grey

402813 Grey Road 4

Durham ON N0G 1R0

 

8 May 2023

 

Dear Mayor and Council of West Grey,

I am writing as a representative of The Durham BIA to request your support in starting a 

Farmers Market in the town of Durham. The market will be held every Friday between 
the hours of 1 and 6pm and will run from June 16th to October 13th 2023.

This event would allow the citizens of the West Grey community to shop local and build 
community. It will provide fresh local produce and goods to the people of West Grey 
while promoting local agriculture and environmental sustainability.

The market will also serve as a prelude to Music in the Park, and we are looking forward 
to working with the musicians from the community.

Support required from the municipality will include:

• Approval to use the parking lot located south of the Northern Credit Union every 
Friday from 1 to 6pm starting June 16th to October 13th.

•Access to barricades to section off farmers market from vendor parking. 

 



The farmers market will be a wonderful opportunity to grow community and we hope to 
have the municipality’s full support.

 

With Gratitude,

 

 

Name,

Representative of the Durham BIA


